
Senator, 

 

I do not mind this bill but if you are going to keep those with commercial licenses on the books than I 

suggest that all government employees stay on as well. 

 

It is a disgusting shame that the DPI superintendent got away with driving distracted, DRIVING DRUNK 

AND REFUSING A BREATHALIZER! 

 

All of use citizens would not have gotten that treatment. Legal action needs to be taken as a class action 

to get everyone off that had a DUI after Kerstin’s plea deal. If it is good for her it should be good for us! 

 

The government should be held at a higher standard! They are the ones that make the laws and should 

follow the laws. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mr. Mitchell S. Sanderson  

 


